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Chairman Holmberg, and members of the Senate Appropriations Committee – I am DeAnn Ament, 

Executive Director of the North Dakota Public Finance Authority. In a neutral position, I am attending 

today’s hearing to provide technical testimony on the bonding process. I am here to answer questions as 

needed. 


